
 
 

 

 

 

7th November 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer 

BBC CHILDREN IN NEED FRIDAY 15th NOVEMBER 2019 

 

On Friday 15th November, we are delighted to be taking part in fundraising activities to help support 

Children in Need.  To contribute towards this amazing cause, we would like to invite everyone to come to 

Abbey Ark dressed up in something spotty/dotty. The children will also be taking part in many different 

activities throughout the day. 

 

All we ask for is a donation towards our fundraising activities and would a suggest £1. 

 

There will also be an outline of Pudsey Bear on both the Key Stage playgrounds for children to place any 

loose change on if you wish to do so. We will be taking the children to have a look and this will give them 

the opportunity to put any spare pennies they may have on it. 

 

This is fantastic cause and always proves to be a fun-filled day! 

 

Thank you in advance for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Hollie Dalgleish      M Anderson 
Miss H Dalgleish       Mrs Anderson 

Abbey Ark Manager        Student Council Co-ordinator 
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